
The board held a regular meeting February 1, 2016 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Jay Clark- 
Vice- President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee- Jeremy Saling; 
Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, Road Worker-Rick Johnson and resident Kenneth Johnson. 
  
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting. 
 
Old Business 
Saling- None 
Clark- Reported that once again WM is not picking up at Vogues. 
New Business 
Saling- None 
Clark- Sold ½ of lot #412 to Montgomery’s graves 1 & 2. 
Public Comment- None 
Roads- Rick reported that he ordered the second load of salt for a total of 45 ton. 
Safety- None 
Zoning- Inspector Long reported taking 3 phone calls since last meeting: 

1. Call from Seth Carson re: addition @ 13603 Flintridge Rd. 
2. Call from Dave Boozell re: location of accessory bldg.. 
3. Call requesting zoning @ 4619 Springhill 

Took Zoning application to Minute Man and turned 2015 permits into auditor. 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long- Gave letter to Clark to get to Loughman re: veterans in the Lutheran Cemetery. 
 
Payments in the amount of $8,463.78 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Clark, seconded by Saling. 
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